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Tayside OWL Committee Meeting
28/04/20 by Zoom
Present Alison Wilson (Chair), Jillian Ritchie  (Vice Chair),  Anne-Marie Mackin (Secretary), Penny Martin (Treasurer), Kirsty Adam, Melanie McRae, Patricia Carrigan, 
Apologies: Cath Latham, Christina McGillivray
The main focus of the meeting was a discussion around the series of questions that Bonnie Maggio, Owl Education Programme Manager had sent us. It was agreed that Penny would circulate the template for committee members to fill in and Anne-Marie would then collate the answers and send to Bonnie. The completed form is attached as an appendix to the minutes. 
This led to some discussion around other areas: 

Would it be a good idea to do some training with groups around OWL (and related) funding applications.

We could promote use of The Shed and The Resource Kit
Could the website be advertised more widely?

As above the Outdoor Learning Directory to be more widely publicised
It was felt that it would be good to have some short videos possibly national but with a regional focus to publicise the work that OWL groups do as well as postcards which it was felt worked well.

Grant issues
It was noted that we still have some funding available for winter skills training
We were interested as to whether there is a minimum grant that we need to apply for as our funds are quite healthy at the moment

Question re a deadline/extension for the POP funding in light of not being able to carry out any of the work over the summer term
Next Meeting 2nd June 7.30 pm (AM to organise – 572 859 81510)

POP Draft plan. Alison, Penny, Mel and Kirsty will meet by zoom first to discuss this. Mel and Kirsty will have some thoughts about what they want to do. Discussion to include ideas around a separate constitution, insurance etc. 

Easing of lockdown, implications for our future events.
